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How You Responded:

We heard from you through various sources including:

· 14 replied paid comment forms

· 9 online survey forms 

Detailed responses were received which showed the playground and surrounding open space is valued by the community. The responses included a range of suggestions and priorities for the upgrading as summarised below. 

What you liked about the park

The park was considered an important part of St Peters for its open space, trees and seating, sporting facilities, BBQ’s and toilets.
Favourite playground equipment in the existing playground included the timber bridge, swings, see-saw and monkey bars.
What changes you would like to see

More seating was the highest priority within the park, along with more picnic tables near the BBQ. Half of respondents requested climbing playground equipment and one third requested slides. Swings were also popular.

Other suggestions for the playground included fencing, new landscaping in garden beds, rubber softfall instead of bark chips, equipment for toddler and older children, larger slides, flying fox, and additional lower monkey bars.
Suggested improvements for the park included improved toilet facilities including a baby change table, more bins and dog bins, improved lighting along Campbell Street, traffic calming provisions along Lackey Street, improved accessibility and footpaths, dog off leash facilities, more and improved BBQ facilities, graffiti removal and fitness equipment.
Where to from here:

Designs for the playground are being prepared based on the comments received, the characteristics of the sites and available budgets. Unfortunately not all suggestions will be able to be included in the current upgrade, however they will be considered for future upgrades. We will let you know how we responded in an update to this summary.
Construction is planned for spring 2014 and will require closure of the playground. Notification of the work will be provided closer to the time.
Council will prepare a strategy for public toilet provisions this year, including the Simpson Park toilets.
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